
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

THE DIRECTOR

August 12, 2020

The Honorable John A. Yarmuth

Chairman

Committee on the Budget

U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Office of Management and Budget (0MB) received your June 29, 2020 letter
regarding the Government Accountability Office's (GAO) inquiry into decisions regarding the

World Health Organization funding. 0MB responded to GAO's request on July 9, 2020.

0MB is in constant communication with GAO, and it is has been and continues to be

0MB's policy to respond to all GAO inquiries.

If you or your staff have any further questions, please contact the 0MB Office of
Legislative Affairs at OMBLegislativeAffairs@omb.eop.gov.

Sincerely,

Russell T. Vought
Director

Identical Letter Sent to The Honorable Nita M. Lowey and The Honorable Carolyn B. Maloney


